
G.V.R.E.C.S.D GENERAL MANAGERS REPORT: 

4/30/2020 

 Roadwork plan- to be discussed in greater detail at 

next meeting. A detailed report of our roads and its 

needs will be presented. Please notify me, the General 

Manager of  road hazards that need to be addressed.  

 District phone number 530-363-1323.  Phone number 

is to be used to report road hazards or road needs 

only. 

 Volunteer day. We have some projects planned. At this 

time there is no date planned for the work day. 

 This virtual meeting and moving forward. Please give 

us your feedback with this virtual meeting. Moving 

forward, the future of how our meetings will happen is 

uncertain. Assuming the virtual format may happen 

again, we would like your input. Please respond via, 

facebook, email, nextdoor, our our web address. 

 SPEEDING>>>>> Please slow down…. Within the last 

week I have noticed 2 cars going at a high rate of 

speed. Our roads are not meant for that kind of speed 

and can be very dangerous. Tell your teenagers and 

young adults to obey the speed limit in the ranch. 


